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January 8, 2005 

 

 

Sir, 

 

Re your article “Combatting the scourge of homophobia”, 

while no one should condone any form of bullying, neither 

should they fall for the propaganda of the Organised 

Homosexual Movement as propagated by Stonewall. There is 

no such thing as a “gay pupil”. Teenagers, especially 

boys, often have problems growing up, including with 

their sexuality. “Crushes” are not uncommon and are for 

the most part not sexual but are based on other things 

such as admiration, envy, and so on. In time and with 

proper guidance, most teenagers grow up to be normal 

heterosexuals. 

 

Organisations such as Stonewall do not simply campaign 

for fair treatment of homosexuals but to spread the 

homosexual lifestyle, especially to the young. 

 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

A Baron 

 


